PROFESSORS

F. M. G. JOHNSON, DIRECTOR McGILL UNIVERSITY

N. N. EVANS DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

©. MAASS

HAROLD HIBBERT

W. H. HATCHER

C. F. H, ALLEN

E. W. R. STEACIE MONTREAL, 27th November, 1930.

J. H. MENNIE

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill university.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

1 have your letter of 26th
November regarding the appointment of a
committee of inquiry concerning matters of
interest to the University.

Dean lre MacKay tells me that
the committee members from the Faculty of
Arts and Science should in his opinion repre-
sent that Faculty as a whole. He also tells
me that he has submitted names accordingly.

This is quite satisfactory to
me. Should you however prefer that nomina-
tions be made from the Science Division as
well, 1 shall be glad to make suggestions.

Yours respectfully,

W.L.Sumqm




